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CUTOFF CREEK WILDFIRE 
EVACUATION ALERT RESCINDED 

July 26, 2021, at 1600 hours 
 

The Evacuation Alert issued by the Regional District of Bulkley-Nechako and the 
Saik’uz Band Council Resolution issued on July 20, 2021, at 1500h has been rescinded 
in its entirety.  It covered the following area:  
South of the intersection of Kenney Dam Road and Brophy Road, southwest to 
Knewstubb Lake, and southeast to the 600 FSR, including Saik’uz IR Tatuk Lake 
7, Tatuk, and Finger FSR. The order does not include Kenney Dam Road where it 
runs adjacent to the Nechako River, as shown on the attached map. 

        
_______________________ _______________________ 
Gerry Thiessen Priscilla Mueller 
Chair,  RDBN      Chief, Saik’uz First Nation 
For media inquiry, please contact: 
Region District of Bulkley Nechako – Chair Gerry Thiessen Phone 250-567-0567 
Saik’uz First Nation – Chief Priscilla Mueller Phone 250-567-0496 
For public inquiry, please contact: 
RDBN at www.rdbn.bc.ca or call 250-692-3195 or 1-800-320-3339 

 


